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NSWCCD alerted 
 
From: John G. Hoyt III  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 6:19 PM 
To: robert.t.waters1@navy.mil ; martin.donnelly@navy.mil ; doug-
las.griggs@navy.mil ; eric.giesberg@navy.mil ; dominic.cusanelli@navy.mil ; mat-
thew.marquardt@navy.mil ; david.hayden@navy.mil ; richard.c.bishop@navy.mil ; 
timothy.c.smith1@navy.mil ; charles.peguero@navy.mil ; jere-
my.w.turner@navy.mil ; christopher.p.kent1@navy.mil ; ste-
phen.minnich@navy.mil ; miguel.quintero1@navy.mil ; steven.ouimette@navy.mil ; 
joel.park@navy.mil ; vadim.belenky@navy.mil ; hfireman@eagle.org ; rdat-
la@stevens.edu ; johnz@usna.edu  
Cc: m.schm@t-online.de  
 
Subject: Fwd: On trustworthy results of ship powering trials and monitoring 
  

Folks,  
As Chairperson of the upcoming 30th ATTC I had the pleasure to 

communicate with Dr. Michael Schmiechen (Berlin Model Basin 
Ret.) Unfortunately he will not be able to attend the ATTC this 
year, however Eric Giesberg (NSWCCD) has volunteered to pre-
sent his paper for him. 

Attached is his most recent correspondence that you might be 
interested in reading. I also recommend visiting his Web Site at 
http://www.m-schmiechen.de/ . 

Michael would appreciate any and all comments! 
Thank You for you attention, 
John G Hoyt III 
Chairperson 30th ATTC 
410 340-1776 
jgh3@aol.com 
 
Attached to this mail has been my Call for Contributions 
for the 3rd, virtual INTERACTION 2017. 

 


